

7500 West 78th Street Edina, MN 55439

> (952) 947-3000 fax (952) 947-3030

June 12, 2017

Julie Wischnack Community Development Director City of Minnetonka 14600 Minnetonka Blvd Minnetonka, MN 55345

Dear Ms Wischnack,

We are writing to provide an update on the status of the Shady Oak Road Redevelopment Project that we have been working on since the fall of 2016. Our team has been assessing the comments received at the two neighborhood meetings as well as the input provided from the Planning Commissioners, City Council members and city staff. In response, modifications to the conceptual plans are in process, with a goal of responding to what we believe are the more concerning comments. We will be back in touch with you in the near future when the updated design work has been completed.

Thank You

J. Michael Waldo

Vice President, Ron Clark Construction and Design



